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Comments: I am a permanent resident in Taylor Park for the last six years and have been recreating in the area

since 1954. The dramatic changes to use levels are readily apparent to me, particularly with respect to ORV

traffic and dispersed camping. I support the recommended alternative B for the Forest Plan as a viable "middle

road" option but fear it is not adequate to preserve, much less restore Taylor Park's landscape.


